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MAY 0 91989 l

Florida Power Corporation
ATTN: Mr. W. S. Wilgus, Vice President,

Nuclear Operations ,

ATTN: Manager, Nuclear Licensing .j

P. 0. Box 219 (
'Crystal River, FL 32629

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: CONFIRMATION OF MEETING ARRANGEMENTS
CRYSTAL RIVER DOCKET N0. 50-302

This letter confirms the telephone conversation between Mr. K. Wilson
of your staff and Mr. R. Crlenjak of my staff on May 8,1989, concerning
a conference to be conducted at the Region II Office 30th floor conference
room on May 12, 1989, at 9:00 a.m. The purpose of this meeting is to discuss
significant concerns identified dur sg the Vendor Branch inspection in the
area of vendor interface and procurement of commercial grade material being
used in safety-related components.

Should you have any questions regarding these arrangements, we will be pleased i

to discuss them with you. 1

r

Sincerely,

Original signed by

Stewart D. Ebneter
Regional Administrator

cc: P. F. McKee, Director
Nuclear Plant Operations

E. C. Simpson, Director
Nuclear Site Support

State of Florida
I

bec: NRC Resident Inspector
DRS Technical Assistant
Document Control Desk
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